
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET, SW

WASHINGTON, DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: GARY A. LOEHRS
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410/1411
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/med&radio/audo-dvision MAIL STOP: 1 800B3

INTERNET ADDRESS: Ganj.Loehrs@fcc.gov

FEB 052019

Chelsea Community Radio
2089 Knollwood Place
Birmingham, AL 35242

Re: WLXY-LP, Chelsea, AL
Facility ID No. 197515
Chelsea Community Radio
File No. BPL-20170718AGE

Dear Applicant:

This is in reference to the above application and the request for an extension of the construction permit
period received on February 5, 2019. For the reasons stated below, the request for an extension will be
denied.

Section 73.3598 of the Commission’s Rules1 allows extension of an original LPFM construction permit
for an additional 18 months. The instant permit is not an original permit therefore an extension per
Section 73.3598 is not applicable. Tolling of the construction permit deadline can be requested under
certain specific conditions that prevent construction due to causes not under control of the permittee.
These causes include acts of God (such as floods, tornados, hurricanes, or earthquakes), administrative
and judicial challenges to the permit’s grant, or a pending request for international coordination. Tolling
requests should be submitted 30 days before the permit’s expiration.

Accordingly, in light of the above, the request for an extension of the construction permit period for BPL
201707 18AGE IS HEREBY DENIED. These actions are taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.

Senior Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

Sincerely,

47 C.F.R. § 73.3598.



February 4th, 2019

from:
David Brady
Chelsea Community Radio, LLC
2089 Knollwood Place
Birmingham, AL 35242

To:
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attn:
Media Bureau, Audio Division

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.35 12 of the Commission’s rtt[es, Chelsea Community Radio, LLC,
BLL-20170410AGM, seeks an 18-month extension of its construction permit granted on August
11th 2017 (BPL-20170718AGE).

There is good cause for an extension of the construction period because we have fttnding to build
at the new location and we are finalizing details with the tower owner.

Therefore, we respectfully request an extension to the Construction Permit of an additional 8
months.

Thank you for your assistance.

Best Re


